
        May 25, 2022 

  
Sewer Project Update 

LBT Commissioner Bayard recently provided the following update: 

• The project will be put on hold by June 15th. 
• All equipment will be removed from the median. 
• The median will be graded and seeded. 
• The project will continue after the summer. 

A number of lane entrances leading from the Boulevard have pavers or paved 
surfaces.  The contractor is responsible for restoring the lane entrances.  

All gave some, some gave all. Remember them this Memorial Day. 
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